
Tobacco Free Campus Task Force 

Follow Up from Meeting with Dr. Boehmer April 23, 2015 9:00 a.m. 

 

Attendees: Michelle Goff, Sherrie Helms, Vicki Sherrod, Stacey King, Dr. Boehmer 

 

After discussions among the committee and Dr. Boehmer, it was decided that this Task Force should be 
converted to a Standing Committee, but should become part of what should be a Campus Wellness Committee. 

The work of this task force (implementing the tobacco free policy) is completed, but the ongoing work of 
promoting general health and wellness to the campus community is vital. 

Representation on this Wellness Committee should be: Human Resources, Student Activities, Fitness Center, 
Statesboro, Augusta, and Academics. 

The committee should perceive wellness to mean Education (student activities and in curriculum); the 
committee should have oversight of grants; the committee should review policy and procedures relating to 
wellness initiatives on campus. 

It was further discussed that the committee should consider revenue sources such as summer camps and use 
wellness initiatives as the basis for the camps, working with perhaps the Fulford Center, Athletics, Student 
Activities, and/or Housing. 

 

The work of this task force is considered complete. 

 

 


